
Unemployment continues to fall

UK unemployment fell to 4.3% in November, a new low since 1975.
The economy over the last year continued to generate a large number of
additional jobs, enabling more people to find work.
This good result was not the one many forecasters assumed, as they expected a
downturn which did not happen.
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